
TOWN OF FELTON 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

  

 
2021 COUNCIL ELECTION 

 
The Town of Felton will NOT be having a 

Council Election in 2021. 
 

There were two council seats open for 
election and two incumbent Council 

Members filed for those seats; therefore no 
election is needed. 

 
The following incumbents filed for the two 

seats and will be sworn in at the  
February 8, 2021 Council Meeting. 

 
Anthony Carroll 

William Brittingham 
 
 
 

Posted 1-19-2021 


